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Appointment of an executive search firm

The Future Fund Board of Guardians (Board) today announced the appointment of Korn
Ferry International to conduct a global search process in relation to the role of Managing
Director and President of the Future Fund. The Board will consider internal and external
candidates.

The appointment follows the resignation of Mark Burgess from the role as per the Board’s
announcement of 4 September 2013.

Mr Burgess will remain in his role to facilitate a smooth transition to new leadership.
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